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March 30, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

Governor Roy Cooper issued an Executive Order for “Stay at Home” for the state of North
Carolina on March 27, 2020 (the “Executive Order™) that prohibits travel for non-essential
activities in the state. The Executive Order allows for visits to health care professionals for
medical services that cannot be provided virtually. Atkinson Family Chiropractic is categorized
as an essential service by the state of North Carolina. Atkinson Family Chiropractic can keep
non-contaminated patients out of high-risk physician offices and hospitals. This assists these
facilities to focus on those affected by COVID-19 and decreases overcrowding and
contamination.

The bearer of this letter works for or is a patient of Atkinson Family Chiropractic and needs to
travel to/from his/her essential job or appointment. If there is any current government-imposed
curfew or travel restriction, we ask that you please allow the bearer of this letter to travel to their
clinical site and/or back home.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Dr. Devin Atkinson 704-827-
6560.

We thank you for your dedication to public safety and we appreciate your partnership and

flexibility in this matter.

Sincerely,

Devin P. Atkinson, DC



